
Beech Class Weekly Update 

Friday 10th November 2023 

 
 

This week the children wrote 

descriptive sentences about polar 

bears. They were incredible. Everyone 

has been working on their spelling 

and presentation. I was a very 

proud teacher! 

 



Today KS1 took part in Cross Country running – 

they ran 800m! Thank you to all of our supporters 

(aka helpers) today. We really appreciate it. 

 

 
 

 



Thank you for your continued 

support with everything.  

 
Have a restful weekend, 

 

Mrs. Oliveira 


